
 September 2nd, 

 Northwood Husky Families, 

 We can’t wait to start on Tuesday, September 7th,  at 8:05! Doors will open at 7:50. This will be 
 my last communication prior to the start of school.  It is going to be a great year. As always, 
 these are new updates and prior updates can be found  in my former letters by clicking  HERE  . 

 Chromebooks 
 Please bring your chromebooks with you to school on  the first day.  Make sure they are charged 
 and ready to use.  If you do not have it because you  were not able to visit, we will provide a time 
 for you to get one on the first day of school.  Here  is a link to information about purchasing 
 Chromebook insurance. 

 Schedules 
 Schedules are now viewable on PowerSchool!  Please  come to school on Tuesday knowing 
 your first period teacher.  Your first period teachers  will have schedules ready to hand out to you 
 to help you through the rest of the day.  If you are  not certain where your first class is when you 
 get here, don’t worry, there will be plenty of adults  who want to help you have a great first day. 

 Meet Your Teachers 
 Students and parents.  Grab your schedules and  CLICK  HERE  to meet your teachers.  Start 
 with my video, as in my presentation I outline some  things you will need to know like door entry, 
 and a few other details. Then you can click on your  principals and each of your teachers to meet 
 them and learn a little more about Northwood. 

 Lunches 
 Don’t let this be a stress right now.  You will find  out which lunch you have and where you are 
 seated on the first day.  Your fourth period teachers  will let you know which lunch you have and 
 we will help you find your way. 

 Have a great Holiday weekend and we look forward to  welcoming you all on Tuesday, Sept 7th. 
 Troy Hughes 
 Northwood Principal 

https://northwoodms.mead354.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=258065&type=d&pREC_ID=2216217
https://www.mead354.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=257912&type=d&pREC_ID=2229041
https://sites.google.com/mead354.org/staff-welcomes-students/home

